
 

PURDUE EXTENSION-SHELBY COUNTY 
Annex II 
20 W Polk Street, Suite 201, Shelbyville, IN, 46176 
Office: 317-392-6460   

December 2, 2024 
TO:  4-H Members in 11 -12th grade  
RE:  Legacy Group Letter & Application 
 
Dear 4-H Legacy Nominee 
 
You are invited to be a part of a very special group! 
 

“4-H Legacy Group” 
Leaving Their Legacy and Leading the Future 

 
A summer intensive designed to develop service and leadership in young people while 

focusing on the traditions of Shelby County.  
 
The Legacy program was initially designed to recognize 4-H members in their last two 

years of the program and allow them the opportunity to give something back and better their 
community while concentrating on leadership and long-standing traditions.  
 

This 4-H program, created by 2009 Purdue summer intern Sarah Gaughan, began in 
2010.  It gives 4-H’ers an opportunity to “give back” to the community and their 4-H experience.   
 

Peggy and Olivia Cassidy are our 4-H Adult Volunteers coordinating the Legacy Program.  
Past Legacy Groups have made some amazing additions to the fair!  I am sure this group of      
4-H’ers will also leave their mark in the form of a memorable contribution to the Shelby County 
Fair. 
 

Please return your applications of interest to our office by January 6, 2025. Good 
luck to our Legacy group.  We look forward to hearing from many of you as we prepare for the 
2025 Shelby County Fair project! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

  
County Extension Director 
Purdue Extension-Shelby County 

Our kickoff meeting will be held on January 29, 2025 
at 6:30 pm at the Cassidy shop. 

2539 E 700 S Waldron, IN 46182 

 


